
From: Russ Hagy   
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 12:40 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 5th Ave Project - Letter of Support 
 

 

  

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

I’m writing this letter in support of Mark Schroeder’s renovation project located at- 532 S. 5th Ave. Ann 
Arbor, MI 48104. 

  

After reviewing his design, I believe this will improve the aesthetics of the neighborhood, and be a home 
the neighbors would appreciate. 

Its located in an area that is an easy commute to downtown Ann Arbor and UM campus and makes it 
very appealing, particularly to people who do not want to drive to work or drive to the local restaurants. 
I have lived on the west side of Ann Arbor and I am a real estate agent and I have known Mark for some 
time. He is hands on with his properties keeping them in great shape, which helps to attract good 
tenants. His design will be a nice attraction for our community.  

 
Regards, 

  

Russ Hagy 
Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices, Snyder & Co Realtors 
734-358-4526 
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